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Summary of the 2022 Legislative Session Now Available 
Yesterday, the Kansas Legislature closed the 2022 session and set a return date of Jan. 9, 2023. 
Each session the Kansas Hospital Association provides a summary of bills of interest to health 
care providers for our members. The 2022 Summary of Legislation is now available on the KHA 
website. Please contact tmays@kha-net.org at (785) 233-7436 with any questions. 
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mailto:tmays@kha-net.org

